The British School

Caroline Drumm P.O. Box 566, Jhamsikhel, Patan
Principal Kathmandu, Nepal

10th December 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,
End of term schedule

After an amazing term back on campus, we are quickly approaching our final day of term. We are
incredibly proud of all of our students; they have made the transition back into physical school
seamlessly and we have seen an incredible amount of progress both academically and socially. We
were so impressed with their confidence and performances during our winter concert and it was
such a pleasure to see so many of our TBS parents joining us. We look forward to welcoming you
and your children back in Term 3 for more wonderful learning opportunities.

We have another exciting week of learning ahead, with Phase Assemblies led by our Vice Principal,
Ms Pauline Graddon, Class Christmas Parties and a visit to Santa’s grotto scattered throughout the
week. Please be reminded there are no Primary clubs in the final week of term.

Our last day of term will be Friday 17th December. We will have a modified schedule for this day,
including a morning assembly and will finish at lunch time for a half day, so they will only need to
bring a snack on this day. Please ensure you collect your child at 11:45am from their usual pick up
point.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and wish all of our

community members a happy holiday, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Yours Sincerely
Ms Sally Moulds
Deputy Head of Primary

Patron: H.E.The British Ambassador
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